

15th November 2018

Dear Honorable Legislative Members,

I'm writing to urge you to pass the Municipal Solid Waste Scheme to encourage Hong Kong citizens and businesses to change their behavior in regards to waste.

Unfortunately, we now know that everything we consume has an environmental consequence and will eventually end up in landfills and waterways where it will continue to pollute our planet. Hong Kong throws away a staggering amount of waste every day, and this amount is growing year on year. This bill will encourage people to look at their waste and think about their consumption patterns, which is long overdue.

I wholly support the quick passing of this bill.

With grateful thanks for your consideration,

Claire Michele Yates